Davis, Joshua A.

From: King, John W.

Sent: Monday, April 5, 2021 1:18 PM

To: Davis, Joshua A.; Seward, Deryl L,; Niggemeyer, James D.
Subject: FW: Need Approval - Step Van

Attachments: Step Van Specs DRAFT.DOCX

proceed

From: Davis, Joshua A.

Sent: Friday, April 2, 2021 11:57 AM

To: King, John W. <JWKing@columbus.gov>
Subject: FW: Need Approval - Step Van

Good Morning Steve,

Infrastructure is requesting to purchase one step van/16’ aluminum body. It will be a one-for-one trade-in for BT
21165.

Do we have the Fleet approval?

Best regards,

Management Analyst Il

www.columbus.gov

Please note, in adherence to best practices brought about in response to COVID-19, many employees of the
Department of Public Service have moved to a "work from home" status, effective March 18, 2020. Please
note that many members of the department remain available remotely during normal business hours.

From: Wentzel, Steve J.

Sent: Friday, April 2, 2021 11:52 AM

To: Davis, Joshua A. <JODavis@columbus.gov>
Subject: RE: Need Approval - Step Van

Approved.

From: Davis, Joshua A.

Sent: Friday, April 2, 2021 11:22 AM

To: Wentzel, Steve J. <SJWentzel@Columbus.gov>
Subject: FW: Need Approval - Step Van

Good Morning Steve,



Infrastructure is requesting to purchase one step van/16’ aluminum body. It will be a one-for-one trade-in for BT
21165.

Do we have the Director’s approval?

Best regards,

Management Analyst Il

www.columbus.gov

Please note, in adherence to best practices brought about in response to COVID-19, many employees of the
Department of Public Service have moved to a "work from home" status, effective March 18, 2020. Please
note that many members of the department remain available remotely during normal business hours.

From: Wheeler, Brent A.

Sent: Friday, April 2, 2021 11:20 AM

To: Davis, Joshua A. <JODavis@columbus.gov>

Cc: Sparks, Rodney W. <RWSparks@columbus.gov>
Subject: Need Approval - Step Van

Josh,

Street Maintenance needs approvals to purchase one (1) Step Van w/ 16’ Aluminum Body. | have attached the specs,
which will need reviewed and approved by Fleet. This unit will be one-for-one trade in. Here are the BT that will be
turned in once we receive the new unit; #21165

If you there is anything else that you need let me know. Thanks.
Brent Wheeler

MANAGEMENT ANALYST |
614-645-8391



